
October 12, 2021 

Vector Pipeline announces an Open Season for annual firm westbound transport 

capacity on the Milford to Joliet segment beginning April 1, 2022.    

Vector has firm capacity available for westbound service from the Milford Junction (DTE 

Gas and NEXUS) and Rover receipt points to major markets including NIPSCO-Crown 

Point, Peoples Gas-Smith Road and Guardian Pipeline, plus all other markets along this 

segment. There is 115,900 Dth per day available annually beginning April 1, 2022, 

however deliveries into Guardian Pipeline will be limited to 36,052 Dth per day due to 

existing firm commitments.  Please note firm capacity from receipt points east of Milford 

is not available at this time.   

The minimum 100% load factor bid rate is $0.16 per Dth for terms of one to three years 

and $0.15 per Dth for terms of four years or longer. 

Bids for capacity are due no later than 3:00 PM Eastern Standard Time on November 5, 

2021.  Submissions should be made via email to vectormarketing@vector-pipeline.com 

using Vector’s “Request for Service” form which can be found at: 

http://www.vector-pipeline.com/Vector/Request-for-Service.pdf 

Parties will be notified if their bids are successful or not by November 9, 2021.  

Awarding of capacity shall be handled under the greatest economic value provisions 

within Vector’s FERC Gas Tariff General Terms and Conditions. 

Interested parties should contact Matt Malinowski (734-276-6189) or Dennis Scheibe at 

(734-210-8481).  
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